Your Ref: NSCB04/1

Ms Wendy Beggs NSCwW50/1
Directorate of Legal Services NSCS071/1
2 Franklin Street ,

BELFAST Our Ref: BPC-0104-12
BT2 8DQ

Date: 23"™ January 201
Dear Ms Beggs,

Re: Claire Roberts

| advise that the Inquiry requires the following information:-

2

(1) How many beds were on Allen Ward when Claire Roberts was admitted on 21°

October 1996 (ie) what the capacity of the ward was at that time

(2) How many beds were actually occupied by patients on the evening of 21
October 1996 and throughout 22" October 19967

st

Furthermore, the Inquiry requires a plan of Allen Ward as it was in October 1996 with

- the following marked on the plan:-

(a) Bays (including Bay 7c)

(b) Cubicles

(c) Beds

(d) Nursing station/nurses’ office
(e) Sister's office

(fy Reception desk for the ward

I look forward to receiving the requested information by 6™ February 2012.

Yours sincerely,
Brian Cullen
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry

Secretary: Bernie Conlon
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BT1 4GB
Emall: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341

CR-INQ

302-052-001





